
Sunday School will be held as usual 

at 9:30 a.m. 
Christmas Services 

11:00 a.m. - Rev. A. Lavender - sermon 

topic "STRENGTH IN WEAKNESS", 

The Sacrament of Baptism 

will be administered. 

9:00 p.m. - Special Christmas Eve Service. 
Holy Communion will be cele- 

‘brated, with Rev. W. Crawley 

of St. John's Anglican 
Church, Schreiber, officiating. 

rie 
NOTICE - On Tuesday, December 26th, Rev. 
D. A. Bakalyar of Trinity Lutheran Church 

in Fort William will hold a service in the 
Community Church at 8:00 p.m. Everyone is 
cordially invited and all the Lutherans 

are urged to attend as there will be an 

important meeting after the service. 

Lutherans who will be unable to attend 

this service, please phone Eleanor wood 

at Local 12, Mill office, by Friday noon, 

0-0-0 

SCHOOL HOCKEY MEETING 
All boys in the Community who are 

interested in playing hockey this winter 

are asked to be on hand at 3:00 p.m, on 

Tuesday, December 26th, in the Assembly 
Room at the School. 

A special invitation is extended to 

all parents and dults who feel thnt they 
would like to give the little folk some 

help this season, 
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BANK OPEN TONIGHT! 
For the convenience of those residents 

wishing to cash pay cheques, the Imperial 

Bank will be open this evening from 6:30 
to: 7230. 

FOR SALE 
ne G. E. radio end one R.C.A. record 

player. Apply House 138, Birch Crescent. 
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Friday, December 22nd: ? 
Confessions: 7:00: to 8:00 p.m. 

  

Saturday, December 23rd: 

Confessions: 3:00 p.m. to 4%30 p.m. 

7:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

  

Sunday, December 24th: 

Mass: 8:00 a.m. and 10:00 a.m, 
Rosary & Benediction - 7:30 p.m. 
Confessions following. 

Rev. W. G. Graf, C.R. will hear Confessions, 

Mond-y, December 25th: - MIDNIGHT MASS 
Two Low Masses following, 

Messes: = 9:00 a.m. 

9:30 a.m. 
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TOWNSITE GARAGES 
Numbers are being changed on all 

garages in the Birch Crescent and MacDonald 

Avenue compounds, starting at #1 in each 
compound, All existing tenants will be 

notified of the new number allocated to 
their garages and are requested to change 

and initial the number shown in their 
leases, The actual garage used by each 
tenant will remain as before; only the 
number is changed, Birch Crescent will 
be numbered from 1 to 14; MacDonald Avenue 

and the new compound on 100 Hudson Drive 
from 1 to 10. In future all garages will 
be known by number and compound, i.e., 3 
Birch Crescent. 

No changes will be made at present to 
the numbering of the Selkirk-Laurier or 
Selkirk-Hudson compounds. 
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"THE BAY" OPEN LATE FRIDAY 

Patrons are advised that The Bay will 
be open until 8:00 p.m. on Friday, December 
22nd, but will be closed all day Monday and 
Tuesday, December 25th end 26th, 
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"PLAY IT SAFE FOR A HAPPY NEW YEAR" 
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